Walmsley CE Primary School

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA
Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton

12th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

YEAR 3 – SUMMER THEATRE AT BOLTON SCHOOL

Our Year 3 children have been invited to Bolton School on **Monday, 17th June**, to watch a production of 'Carried by the Wind', by Goofus Theatre.

This has all been arranged through Bolton School and is being funded by the Arts Council, including transport; accordingly there is no payment required.

Your child will need:

- Full school PE kit (including PE hoodie or school sweatshirt/cardigan) No shorts as children will be sitting on hay bales
- Piriton/Piriteze before coming to school if you think your child may be affected by the hay
- Warm waterproof coat
- No extra snacks/drinks needed

Children will have lunch as usual on Monday, as the performance is in the morning and children are expected back by lunchtime.

Although this is a free trip for our children, we do need all parents to give us permission for your child to go; this should be by School Gateway, under Events/Bolton School (Y3); you will need to add to your basket and 'pay' as normal, although no money will be taken.

If you wish to give us permission by email, please send to: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

'I give permission forto visit Bolton School on **Monday**, **17th June**, for a production of 'Carried by the Wind', and to travel there and back by coach, accompanied by school staff.'

Thank you